
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 7307 Avon Belden Road 
North Ridgeville, OH 44039 

(440) 353-0842
nridgeville.org

May 2023 

Re: Cross-Connection Control Survey 

Dear Property Owner, 

In accordance with Ohio Administrative Code Rule 3745-95-03 (A) the City of North Ridgeville is tasked 
with conducting an initial assessment and periodic surveys or investigations of water use practices 
within a consumer’s premises to determine whether there are actual or potential cross-connections to 
the consumer’s water system through which contaminants or pollutants could backflow into the public 
water system. In lieu of conducting an on-site investigation, the City of North Ridgeville is using the 
enclosed survey to identify and document any changes in water use practices that may represent a new 
or increased hazard to the public water supply. Please note that someone knowledgeable about the 
facility and plumbing would be best suited to complete the survey. 

The survey must be filled out and returned to this office by July 31. It is imperative that the City update 
its records in accordance with OAC Rule 3745-95-03 (A). Surveys can be returned by mail or email to 
backflowreports@nridgeville.org.  If the survey is not returned to the City in a timely manner the City 
will disrupt water service to the property and water service will not be restored until all documentation 
is up to date for the property.  

Should you have any questions, please contact the Engineering Department at (440) 353-0842 or 
backflowreports@nridgeville.org.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance in completing this necessary records update. 

Sincerely, 

Christina Eavenson, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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Please return this completed survey to the City of North Ridgeville Engineering Department, 7307 Avon Belden Road, North Ridgeville, Ohio 44039 or by email to backflowreports@nridgeville.org by July 31st. If more information is needed, contact the Engineering Department at (440) 353-0842.




